
 

Leighton Hospital 
Middlewich Road 

         Crewe 
         Cheshire 
         CW1 4QJ 
 
                 19/12/2011 
 
Mr.Rob Charlton       Ref:1132 
 
Email: request-97433-6b528423@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
 
 
 
Freedom of Information Request: Agency/Locum Spend 
 
Dear Mr Charlton, 
 
Thank you for your request for information about Agency/Locum Spend.  I am dealing 
with it under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Your request was 
received on 19/12/2011 therefore the deadline for our response will be no later than the 
17/01/2012. 
 
The information will be e-mailed to you as a PDF document. If you require alternative 
formats, e.g. language, audio, large print, etc. then please let me know. 
 
For your information, the Freedom of Information Act defines a number of exemptions 
that may prevent release of the information you have requested. There will be an 
assessment of the request within our organisation and if any of the exemption categories 
apply then the information may not be released. If this is the case we will inform you in 
writing along with details of your right to appeal.  
 
In certain circumstances there may be a fee payable for the provision of information 
requested.  This will be considered and you will be informed of any charges that may be 
applicable. In this event the fee must be paid before the information is processed and 
released.  
 
Further information is available from the Information Commissioner (Information 
Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF, 
telephone: 01625 545700, fax: 01625 524510).   
 
If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me.  Please remember to quote 
the reference number above in any future communications. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Jessica Pickup 
Information Governance Manager 
On Behalf of 



 

 

 

 
Patrick Wilkinson 
Governance Manager 

Mid Cheshire Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust  
Integrated Governance Department  
Leighton Hospital  
Crewe CW1 4 QJ 

Direct Line: 01270 273350 

email: mailto:patrick.wilkinson@mcht.nhs.uk 
 


